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Lynn Stevens

From: ECOLIFE Conservation <admin@ecolifeconservation.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 9:57 AM
To: Lynn Stevens
Subject: Thank you for your recent donation!

Dear Harlyn, 
 
On behalf of everyone at ECOLIFE, I want to express my sincere gratitude to you for your contribution of $1,030.18 on 11/19/2023. Thanks to you, 
ECOLIFE Conservation can continue to construct clean cookstoves and build aquaponics systems to support healthy communities and healthy 
ecosystems. 
 
With support from generous donors like you, ECOLIFE Conservation has achieved significant milestones. We have built 13,207 stoves, directly impacting 
the health of over 50,000 people. Our Aquaponics Innovation Center, now equipped with three large-scale systems, is making a difference by providing 
fresh produce to our neighbors in need. In 2024, we are excited to break ground on two new systems dedicated to indigenous communities, thanks to your 
continued support. 
 
We’re incredibly grateful for donors like you and hope you understand how much your gift means to us and especially to our beneficiaries. We invite you to 
consider telling your friends about ECOLIFE, follow us on social media (if you don’t already), and click here to see what events we have coming up, 
including this year's gala. 
Your continued engagement will help us make an even greater impact.  
 
Thank you again for your support and generosity. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Bill Toone, Founder, Executive Director 
ECOLIFE Conservation 

ECOLIFE Conservation is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization. Your donation is tax deductible in the United States. Our federal tax ID number is 20-0147505. 
 

Donor: Harlyn Stevens 
Donation Date: 11/19/2023 

Amount: $1,030.18 
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